

10/24/90

Mr. Richard Graves, Senior Vice President Bahia Mar 801 Seabreeze Boulevard Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33316

Dear Mr. Graves:

On behalf of Japanese mission members, I would like to express our sincere appreciation for the heartfelt hospitality extended to us.

The mission members were all quite happy to have had the opportunity to see your facility. The discussion that took place in the conference room was so impressive and informative. I only regret that time was so short.

Thank you very much again for your cooperation in promoting U.S. exports of the marine leisure industry to Japan.

Sincerely,

Htsusai maka

Atsushi Inaba Commercial Specialist USFCS American Embassy, Tokyo

cc:John Vanderwolf